
  

 

 

 

 
 Spring 2023 Remote Learning 
 
November 1, 2022  
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
NYSUT’s Education & Learning Trust’s (ELT) goal is to maintain a 
safe workplace and encourage practices that protect public health while 
maintaining our valued reputation in providing the best Professional 
Learning. Social distancing is paramount; therefore, ELT will deliver 
our traditional site-based coursework, remotely. 
 
Our spring course work plan has been approved via our college 
partners. Per regulations, we will continue to provide top quality, 
research-based, practical learning and adhere to course guidelines, 
requirements, and syllabus. Remote learning will be synchronous, with 
interactions between peers and instructor.  
 
We are proud to be a CTLE provider and confident our participants 
will have the educational experience they expect in order to increase 
student achievement and meet certification needs.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Peter Applebee  
Director 


